
SUMMIT HOUSE 
SUMMIT HOUSE ASSISTED LIVING, 600 1ST ST. NW, BRITT, IOWA 50423 

  

BRITT NATIONAL HOBO DAYS 
 

 
             Waiting patiently for the parade to start. 
  

 
Mickey is enjoying the parade with her daughter. 

 

 
It was great to see families come together. 

 

Celebrating September 
 

              Catholic Mass 

September 7    10:00am 
 

Jeff Buege 

September 7    2:30pm 
 

Labor Day (U.S.) 

September 5 
 

Grandparents’ Day & 9-11-01 

September 11 

 

Assisted Living Week 

JOYFUL MOMENTS 

September 11-17 
 

Ice Cream Truck 

September 13   2:30pm 
 

Island Fever Band 

September 16   6:00pm 

FAMILY & FRIENDS 

COOKOUT   5:00PM 

 

       Carl and Joanne Nord 

September 19   2:30pm 
 

Music Therapy/Talia 

September 27     10:30am 
 

Fall Foliage Week  

September 25–October 1 
 

Happy Hour 

September 30   3:00pm 

September 2022 

 



 

       NATIONAL PEACH DAY 
                   

 
We had an experienced group peeling 
peaches for all of us to enjoy on National 
Peach Day. 

                  

 
                         A Peach Palooza  
                           

 
 
 

 

         Connecticut Tootsie 
 

 
A big thank you to Connecticut Tootsie 
for coming and talking to us about the 
history of the hobo and what the 
difference is between tramp art and 
hobo art. She is also a storyteller and 
author. 
 

               SINGING COWGIRL 
          

 
 

Lisa Murphy aka The Singing Cowgirl 
made a stop in Britt to entertain our 
residents with some old-time country 
music.  George fit right in with some of 
his western gear. 
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      IOWA CORN HUSKERS 
                     

 
 
Hard work always pays off in the end!  
                           

 
 

A big Thank you to Bill and Millie Smidt of 
Titonka for donating some of their 
delicious corn for our residents to enjoy.  
Alfred and Marlys said it was finger licking 
good. 
 
 
 

 

                                                                     
                WELCOME! 
 

 
 
 What a show it has been.  We started 
with three little blue eggs and now we 
have three little Robins chirping at our 
back door.  They are getting bigger each 
day and will soon fly south. 
 
                     LUCKY BIRDS! 
 

 
       ASSISTED LIVING WEEK 
We will be celebrating assisted living week with 
a few events that we would like to share with 
family and friends of the community.   
 
September 13th at 2:30pm 
Ye Olde Creamery ice cream truck will be 
giving out treats in the courtyard. 
 
September 14th at 9:00am  
Serving coffee and doughnuts outside in the 
courtyard.  Weather permitting. 
 
September 16th at 5:00pm 
Summit House will be hosting a cookout for 
family & friends.  We ask that you RSVP by 
September 12th.  Call us at 641-843-3333 to 
join in on the fun. 
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       TENANT OF THE MONTH 
                 JONI SHORT                       

 
 
Joni was born on April 7, 1929, in Omaha, 
Nebraska.  She graduated from Spencer High 
School in 1947.  For a graduation present her 
parents bought her a brand new 1947 blue Buick 
convertible.  I bet she was the talk of the town. 
Joni then went to Lindenwood College for women 
for a year in St. Charles, Missouri.  She then went 
to Iowa for a year where she became a loyal 
Hawkeye fan.  Joni was married in 1950 to Fred 
who saw her in her car and waved from a roof he 
was working on.  After that the rest is history. 
They lived in Kansas City, Kansas until they had 
their first child.  They decided to move to 
Humboldt, and various other places after that.  
They ended up in Audubon for the next 35 years.  
They raised 6 children and now Joni enjoys 
seeing all her grandchildren. Joni has lived at the 
Summit House since 2015.  She enjoys reading, 
card games, television, cardinals and talking with 
friends.  Oreo, her feline friend has been her 
faithful companion for the last 4 years. 
Congratulations Joni on being Tenant of the 
Month! 
 

 
                     
 

 

September Birthdays 
 
In astrology, those born from September 1–22 
are Virgo’s virgins. Often symbolized by the 
goddess of agriculture, Virgos are deeply 
connected to the material world. They are 
logical, practical, and aware of every detail. 
Those born from September 23–30 balance the 
scales of Libra. Libras strive for equilibrium  
and symmetry and flourish in harmonious 
partnerships. Libras often surround themselves 
with tasteful art objects and designs that  
create balanced environments. 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
 
RESIDENTS 
Kathleen Colby     9/1 
Doris Eekhoff     9/15  
Betty Anderson    9/16                           
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    AUGUST BIRTHDAY GALS! 
                            

 
 

We wished Anna Mae, Norma, Florence, and 
Jeanne, who will turn a 103 a very Happy 
Birthday.  We celebrated with cake, ice cream 
and a live band in our beautiful courtyard.  It 
was a great time.  

 


